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January 2023 Arts Rep Report to the SSMU Legislative Council

AUS Executive Committee:

● Snax sink has been installed and hiring will be happening soon

● Grad fair was co-hosted with science. Went very well with a large turnout.

● BdA starts up again tonight (Jan 19)!

● Winter 2023 hiring has begun

● Selling AUS tote bags and mugs through the AUSStore

● Working on the creation of an AUS Journal: Arts Review of Theory and Society

(ARTS) Journal

● Constitutional and standing rule amendments completed last semester:

○ Amendments to the accountability committee mandates and powers

○ Amendments to the removal processes of AUS executives

○ Amendments to sanctions for excessive missing departmental reports

○ Amendments to the mandates of AUS executives:

■ VP social and VP finance must be in Montreal during the summer prior

to their term

■ AUS executives cannot go on exchange during their term

Library Advisory Committee:

● Lengthy discussions about the upcoming renovations
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● Issues of access to books as well as student employment during the period of

renovations still being discussed

● Study space has been secured for the time during the renovation. However, additional

information about where these study spaces are is still confidential

Infotech Committee:

● In the midst of creating a comprehensive report on the interest of students in having

access to certain services (i.e. having access to LinkedIn premium, quizlet premium,

etc.)

● There has also been a significant budget allocated to the revamping of the Arts

building for more technological convenience (increased teaching tools, power outlets,

wifi, etc.)

Faculty of Arts Student Affairs and Curriculum Committees

● Providing student consultations on improving the Remote Teaching Policy

● Providing student consultations on revising policies re: E-Flagging, Readmission, and

Exceeding Credits

Respectfully submitted,

Angelica Voutsinas, David Mickelson, and Matthew O’Boyle


